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              14/11/22 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
At Broomwood Primary we are really proud of the broad and balanced curriculum that we have to offer and 
how we extend the children’s learning opportunities with lots of enrichments activities.  
 
In addition, the way in which we teach is maths and literacy within the school, and how this is supported 
through the rest of the curriculum, ensures that we support all of our children to achieve their potential. 
 
We recognise that there are many new families at Broomwood, and other families that may be interested 
to know more about our curriculum. Therefore we will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 22nd November 
from 3.45 where we will provide a summary of the following: 
 

 How our two year rolling curriculum works 

 What topics are covered across our curriculum 

 Key information about individual non-core subjects 

 How maths is taught in the school 

 How reading is taught in the school 

 How children are tested in school 
 
From this meeting, and depending on interest, we are happy to put on more workshops to help you to 
further understand how we operate at Broomwood and how you can help your child further at home.  
 
If you are interested in attending, please indicate on the electronic sign-up sheet that will be sent from the 
school office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Dr. Owen 


